
From: Richard Drury
To: Rosas, Lorenzo (BOS)
Cc: Logan, Sam (BOS); Stefani, Catherine (BOS); Jonathan Clark
Subject: Re: 2395 Sacramento Street
Date: Friday, January 12, 2024 1:05:21 PM

I am confirming that we will be available on Feb. 6. Thank you. 
Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 12, 2024, at 11:30 AM, Rosas, Lorenzo (BOS)
<Lorenzo.Rosas@sfgov.org> wrote:

Hi Richard,
 
Please confirm the 2/6/24 hearing date; I’m hoping to notify the clerk today. Sam will
be in touch shortly for a meeting during the week of 1/29/24 – 2/2/24.
 
Thank you!
 
Best,
Lorenzo Rosas | Legislative Aide
Office of Supervisor Catherine Stefani
San Francisco Board of Supervisors, District 2
City Hall, Room 273
(415) 554-7752
www.sfbos.org/Stefani
 

From: Rosas, Lorenzo (BOS) <Lorenzo.Rosas@sfgov.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2024 4:02 PM
To: Richard Drury <richard@lozeaudrury.com>; Logan, Sam (BOS)
<sam.logan@sfgov.org>
Cc: Stefani, Catherine (BOS) <catherine.stefani@sfgov.org>; Jonathan Clark
<jc@jonathanclark.com>
Subject: Re: 2395 Sacramento Street
 

Hi Richard, 
 
Thank you for getting back to me about desired modifications from the
appellant. As we discussed on the phone, we will work on continuing the
appeal to the Board meeting on 2/6/24. Can you confirm that the date works
with your team?
 
Additionally, the Supervisor and I look forward to connecting on 1/16/24. In



the meantime, Sam in our office will also work on scheduling a meeting
between 1/29/24 and 2/2/24 to discuss potential opportunities for
compromise on the height and setback of the project that would be
acceptable for both sides.  

Best,

Lorenzo Rosas | Legislative Aide

Office of Supervisor Catherine Stefani

San Francisco Board of Supervisors, District 2

City Hall, Room 273

(415) 554-7752

www.sfbos.org/Stefani




